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To whom it may concern, my family company is very strongly in support of Coppabella Wind Farm.
We are proud to be involved in the renewable sector in our area, and feel the advantages of having these
 environmentally sustainable projects with there associated drought proofing and job creation cape ability’s a
 positive necessity for years to come!

Regards
Nic Clancy




